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June 1, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor
State of South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

Respectfully, I am submitting my resignation as Secretary of the South Carolina Department of 
Transportation. I have appreciated the opportunity to lead the Department and now look 
forward to spending time with my husband at our home on Edisto Island.

I will be happy to remain in this position until you have had time to find my replacement.
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